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House Committee on Rules: 

 

This seems to be a needless project/study and use of funds and time of the Sec'y of 

State's office.  People choose to participate or not, of course short of providing some 

type of incentive, people are unlikely to have a change in behavior.  As and example, 

I have a difficult time when requesting friends and/or neighbors to read and sign a 

petition document.  One can almost forget asking about multiple petitions (e.g. 

multiple school board members being considered for a re-call).  Especially in Oregon 

with mail/non-in-person voting,  "it doesn't get much easier". 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Pease, citizen of Oregon 


